
Piano Recital by Holly Cullen-Davies 

Holly will play a varied programme and will also 

speak about her other passion – environmental 

concerns. Please do come along and invite your 

friends. Tickets (on the door) are £15 for adults and 

free for under 18s 

Annual Parochial Church Meeting  

Sunday 12th May 

The Annual meeting in which we report and celebrate 

the work of St Oswald’s over the last year will be on 

Sunday 12th May as part of and after the Sunday morning 

service. 

Actions required: 

Please keep the date of the meeting in your diary and do 

your best to attend. 

Please consider whether you might offer to take on the 

role of one of the church officers or to become a 

member of the PCC. 

The Electoral Roll is now closed and no additions can be 

made before the APCM - but please do check that your 

details are correct. 

St Oswald’s@90  (12th – 19th May) 

This will be coming up very soon! 

You will have received  an advance copy of the leaflet 

outlining the activities that are planned and I hope that 

you will try to attend as many of them as you can and 

spread the word with your friends and neighbours. 

There are a number of tasks that we will need help with. 

So far it is a small band of people who have done most 

of the work and now we need the help of others. 

Copies of the leaflet are being prepared for delivery 

around the parish and to be sent to people who would 

be interested in the Anniversary.  

Bundling invitation cards and sorting out those for 

posting will be on Wednesday after the mid – week 

Eucharist (from 11:30 am) 

Delivering the cards. I do hope that we can invite ALL 

of our parishioners. Letting them know we are here is 

an important part of our ministry so we need everyone 

who can help with this to do so. 

Please bring your cards for the memory wall – we would 

like to have as many as possible  put up early to 

encourage others to join in.  

We would like to have the church open as much as 

possible from Thursday afternoon (16th) until the 

celebration on Sunday 19th. Can you come and be in the 

church to welcome visitors? 

Help will be needed to prepare displays, refreshments, 

and welcoming guests please volunteer to do this for an 

hour or two if you can. 

www.stoswalds.org.uk 

Vicar Rev’d Alison Brunt               020 8764 2853 

 Email   rev.alison@outlook.com 
Hall Manager                 07944 473423 
Alison takes Friday as her rest day. Please try to avoid 

contacting her between Thursday evening and Saturday 
morning.  For urgent pastoral matters please contact 

Leonora Davies (Reader), who may be able to help,  
on 020 8409  1029  

 

ST. OSWALD’S 

NORBURY 
 

28th April 2024 
 

5th Sunday of Easter 

 

The joy of Easter continues! 
 

Welcome to St. Oswald's 
 

Today's services  

  8.00 am   Holy Communion  

10.00 am  Sung Eucharist 

Readings 

Acts 8.26-end 

1 John 4.7-end 
John 15.1-8 

Hymns    453, Sheet, 546, 494, 772, 788,  

  721 

  1.00 pm Parish Lunch 

  3.00 pm Piano Recital by Holly Cullen-

Davies             (see separate notice) 

This Week  

Daily, Monday to Friday 9am, Saturday 9.15am 

Morning Prayer (Zoom).   All are welcome to join us in 

making a prayerful start to the day.   

Wednesday 1st May 

10.30 am  Midweek Eucharist 

Thursday 2nd May 
Hall in use for the London Mayoral Elections 

No Pop In Club 

Next Sunday 5th May, 6th Sunday of Easter 

  8.00 am Holy Communion (BCP) 

10.00 am Sung Eucharist 
 

Prayers for the week 

The London Mayoral Elections and  

all involved in managing the voting process 

From the parish prayer sheet:  

 Those who work for peace, justice and 

reconciliation 

Streatham High Road and members of the 

congregation who live outside the parish 

 

If you would like to suggest items for the notices, 

please send them to both the Vicar and Judy Morris 

j.a.m@blueyonder.co.uk  

http://www.stoswalds.org.uk/
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